
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman St. Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

 

October 5, 2018 

 

To Whom It Concerns: 

 

This is to inform you that Highline Electric has removed the power lines on the West Boundary 
on County Road N.  We therefore no longer need a Structure Agreement with Highline Electric.   

 

Thank you,  

Tim & Justin Kuntz Trucking, LLC 

53596 Co. Rd. ZZ 

Yuma, CO. 80759 

 

 


